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June 10th, 2016

Dear Friends,

Here is the 161st issue of our weekly gardening newsletter for Houston, the Gulf Coast and beyond. We
really appreciate all of our readers hanging in there with us, sharing stories and inspiring us in so many
ways.

Thanks so much!

This newsletter is a project of The Lazy Gardener, Brenda Beust Smith, John Ferguson and Mark Bowen
(John and Mark are with Nature's Way Resources). We also have a great supporting cast of contributing
writers and technical specialists who will chime in and tweak away regularly. We would love to keep
receiving your input on this newsletter . . . . comments . . . . suggestions . . . . questions. . . .Email your
thoughts to: lazygardenerandfriends@gmail.com. Thanks so much for your interest.

Please or sign yourself up to receive this newsletter by clicking the "Join Our Mailing List" link just below.
We will never sell or share our mailing list to protect the privacy of our subscribers.

Enjoy!
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